
Parent Governor – We are 
currently looking for a new 
Parent Governor if you 
would like to find out more 
about this important role 
please speak to Miss 
Leyland.  
 
Old Trainers & Pumps – if you have any good condition trainers 
or pumps that you would like to donate to school, please drop 
them in at the school office.  

Great Eccleston Show Tickets – We have a number of £1 school 
tickets for the show on 12th & 13th July, please see Mrs Hill if 
you would like to buy any. 

Summer Reading Heroes – 
Watch out for more 
information from the Library 
Service about the activities 
they have planned for the 
summer. 
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Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  
and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

16th June 2025 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Summer Holiday Clubs –  

 
 
 

Our Upper school children have spent a fantastic 3 days at Borwick Hall this week with Miss Leyland, Mrs 
Hurley & Mr K.  All your children have challenged themselves, been great encouragers, laughed, cheered each 

other on and not slept much.  Great fun was had by all! We hope you all have a good rest this weekend. 

Parent Pay – all 
charges on parent pay 
are completely up to 
date, please log on and 
make a payment.  
 

Class Blogs – Please don’t forget to 
check out our class blogs to find out 
what the children have been doing–
https://inskip.lancs.sch.uk/childre
n 
 

Sports Day – Fingers crossed the sun shines 
for our sports day on Friday, 20th June.  
Families are welcome to come and cheer on 
our children from 2pm. Please send children 
to school in their PE Kits on the day, making 
sure you send a sun hat, water bottle and 
apply suncream in the morning.  

School Uniform – We still have 
lots of preloved uniform 
available at school, why not 
stock up for September by 
getting the next size up.  All 
items are in excellent condition. 

Happy Birthday to everyone 
celebrating in JUNE… 
Connor on 5th June 
Abbi on 20th June 
Ivy on 22nd June 
Jasmine on 25th June 
Lily on 25th June 
Joseph on 26th June 
 

Revd Paul – as we are sure 
many of you know Revd Paul is 
moving to a new parish, we'd 
like to encourage families to 
join us in attending Revd Paul's 
last service at St. Peter's at 
9.30am on Sunday 22nd June. 

https://inskip.lancs.sch.uk/children
https://inskip.lancs.sch.uk/children


 
Dates for the diary: - new items in red 

 

17th June Lower School Visit to Humblescough Farm, Nateby 

17th June Middle School Visit to Viking Maritime Museum, Lancaster 

19th June Cat Smith MP visiting school 

20th June  Sports Day from 2pm 

24th June Middle School & Upper School First Aid Training 

24th & 25th June Garstang Academy Transition Days – Year 6 

26th June Middle School Visit to Humblescough Farm, Nateby 

27th June Hodgson Academy Transition Day – Year 6 

27th June Non - Uniform Day in exchange for a Tombola Prize 

27th June Library Van Visit 

1st July Upper School Visit to Humblescough Farm, Nateby 

3rd July Move Up Day 

3rd July Broughton High School, Carr Hill High School & Hodgson 
Academy Transition Day – Year 6 

11th July Friends Summer Fair – 3.15pm to 5:30pm 

14th July Upper School Summer Performance at 2pm and 6pm 

15th July  Summer Disco – 5:30pm to 7pm 

16th July Year 6 Celebration Day 

18th July Library Van Visit to Inskip YIPs Centre 

18th July School Closes at 1:15pm for the Summer Holidays 

8th August Library Van Visit to Inskip YIPs Centre 

Wednesday 3rd September School Re-opens for the New School Year 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


